
Dear teachers, 
  
I wanted to let you know that my last day as GEAA's Special Projects 
Coordinator will be this Friday, September 24th. I have enjoyed working with 
many of you, and I hope that this school year is wonderful for each of you. 
  
If you need to get in touch with GEAA staff in the future, please 
email info@aquiferalliance.org, and that will go to our Executive Director and 
our next Education Coordinator. 
  
Thank you, and have a great day! 
Elena 

  
Elena Serna 

Special Projects Coordinator 
  
  

*   *   *   *   * 
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